SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS
(Public Notice of Filing)

The Spring Bluff R-XV School District encourages qualified persons interested in running for a
position on the school board to file to be a candidate in the April 2, 2024, election. Interested persons
may file at the central office located at 9374 Hwy. 185, Sullivan, MO 63080. For more information
contact Pam Schlueter, School Board Secretary at 573-457-8302.

Filing will begin on December 5, 2023, at 8:00 a.m. and will continue during the district's regular
business hours, which are Monday through Friday from 7:15a.m. to 4:00p.m. Except for the first and
last day of filing, filing will not occur on days that the school district's central office is closed due to
inclement weather. Filing will also not occur on the following holidays and breaks when the school
district's central office is closed: Friday, December 22, 2023 and Monday, December 25, 2023. Filing
will end on December 26, 2023, at 5:00 p.m.

There are 2 positions available with three-year terms.

Ballot placement order of filing will be on a first-come basis.



